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October 24, 2022

Warden Danny Muise

Municipality of the District of Argyle
5 JE Hatfield Court

Tusket, NS BOW 3MO
dmuise@munargyle.com

Shelburne
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Re: Assessment of The Impact of Climate Change to Our Communities
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Dear Warderyuﬁe,
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Following the publication of a report in 2021 by the Centre for Marine Applied Research called “Assessing
Climate Change Vulnerability of Seafood Industry-Dependent Communities in Nova Scotia”, the Municipality
of the District of Shelburne has initiated an assessment of the impact of climate change to our communities.
As such, we are identifying specific vulnerabilities to our region and beginning to discuss possible future
marine research projects that may be able to support our communities in the face of climate change in the

years to come.

We are requesting that you authorize your Chief Administrative Officer to participate on an advisory
committee to assist our municipality in guiding possible future marine research projects.

Thank you for considering our request.
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Warden Penny Smith

Warren MacLeod, CAO
Warren.MaclLeod@municipalityofshelburne.ca

www.municipalityofshelburne.ca

Penny Smith, Warden
warden@municipalityofshelburne.ca
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